NICOTINE ANONYMOUS
INTERGROUP COMMITTEE
San Diego, California
Minutes of June 8, 1991 Meeting

The meeting opened with Serenity Prayer. Present were: Jack T.,
Ross, Gerry, Tom, Susan, John, Larry, Judy, Jay and Sally. Sally
read the minutes of May meeting.

Dave resigned as secretary of Intergroup by a telephone call to
Jack; Sally volunteered to act as secretary.

OLD BUSINESS: Schedule of meetings needs to be changed to
include La Mesa meeting. Jack said that a copy of meeting
schedule should be mailed to all people on list. Tom will redo
schedule; Chula Vista and Kearny Mesa meetings will be removed
from schedule.

NEW BUSINESS: Jack said it was his opinion that all meetings
need structure. Sunday night meeting in El Cajon is a step study
and works very well. John said he had never received a kit for
new meetings. Jack suggested he write to San Francisco and they
will send everything for a beginner's pack.

‘Tom asked if anyone wanted to purchase a Big Book. Larry, Ross
and John said they would like to buy one.
o

‘?ﬁoss said he would like to be a member of Southern California
&J> Intergroup; Jack gave him a schedule. Sally should be on mailing
‘“¢A list of Southern California Intergroup. Jack said there was
e dissension about the name of Smoker's Anonymous versus Nicotine
Anonymous; it will be discussed at Conference.

WORLD SERVICES CONFERENCE: Tom will have charge of flyers.
World Services will take charge of Saturday schedule and work-
shops. Brandy King band selected; cost $350. Larry will
investigate restaurant for Friday night for approximately 50-60
people, 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Jack discussed the Conference agenda, beginning with Friday p.m.
registration. Tom, Sally, Jay and John will work on folders. It
was tentatively decided that folders should contain brochure from
restaurant, and menu; schedule of events; order forms for tapes;
list of marathon meetings, including topics; map of San Diego;
how to order literature and what World Services can do; badges
for attendees in different colors reflecting payment. Ross will
look into pictures and report at next meeting. Tom will price
folders; John will work on contents of folders.

Jack, Gerry, Judy and Susan will form a committee on badges; if
anything is decided, committee will proceed.

TREASURER'S REPORT: No report in treasurer's absence.
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("’fNEXT MEETING: July 13, 1991. >

Meeting closed with Lord's Prayer.

Sally T., Secretary



